
 

 

 

 
7 April 2022 

Youth Theatre tour to North Yorkshire 2022 

 
Dear Students and Parents of Students in Years 10 to 13, 
 

The annual Youth Theatre Tour to North Yorkshire is back this summer, offering students the 
opportunity to take part in a real T.I.E (Theatre In Education) project, touring a devised production to 
primary schools in the Scarborough/Whitby area. 
 

The trip will run from Sunday 3rd to Thursday 7th July 2022. We will be travelling to Scarborough in a 
minibus and a 9-seater people carrier and staying at YHA Scarborough, which we hire in its entirety for 
the duration of our stay. The trip is catered by college staff with assistance from the students 
themselves. 
 

During the week we complete three to four performances in local primary schools accompanied by 
workshops with the younger children. We also have a couple of trips out to nearby Robin Hood’s Bay 
and Scarborough beach or Whitby. Those students who have been on the trip before will know that we 
usually stay in Whitby. Unfortunately, we couldn’t get a place at the YHA in Whitby this year so we will 
be staying at YHA Scarborough instead.  The Youth Theatre tour is a very well-established trip which has 
run for over 20 years. It provides students with a genuine taste of what it is like to be part of a small 
theatre company on the road. Hard work, but great fun too! 
 

The trip is open to students from Years 10 to 13 although preference will be given to Performing Arts, 
Drama, Music Students and those who have attended Drama Club. The performance piece will be 
devised and rehearsed on Wednesday afternoons after school during the summer term from 3.15pm to 
4.30pm. It is a requirement of the trip that all those going attend these sessions.  Rehearsals will start 
on Wednesday 27th April 2022 and run till Wednesday 29th June.  
 

The cost of the trip will be £295 per student, with a non-refundable deposit of £40 to commit to the 
trip to be paid by Sunday 24th April 2022.  
 
We would require the remainder of the cost to be paid in instalments as follows: 
 

• 1st Instalment of £127.50 by Friday 29th April 2022 

• 2nd Instalment of £127.50 by Friday 27th May 2022 
 

Limited places available on a first come first served basis.  Payments can be paid via Weduc/Squid and 
will appear as an “offer” under Weduc payments.  You will be required to provide online consent and to 
highlight any medical conditions/food allergies/intolerances at the time of booking to secure your child’s 
place.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ruth Smith 

Performing Arts Teacher 


